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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi

Mobile: 0722-455222

Email:  littlebeesorphans@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th January 2010

FRIENDS OF AFRICA

FROM SILVANCE 

TO SPONSOR BERGTHOR 
 

RE: DAP REPORTS NOVEMBER – JANUARY 2010 

Dear Sponsor Bergthor, 

Happy New Year 2010! 

The New Year has come, let us all praise God for His mercy towards us His people. I want to thank you very much for your support towards Little Bees and Little Bees needs. 
Silvance has been fine, no problem. He was number one out of 25 other pupils in his class, also he was awarded for his good art i.e. drawing pictures. Silvance is a bright boy. 

Silvance’s Christmas donation was Kshs. 2,400. Below is the expenditure:  

T-shirt
 and Trouser

Kshs. 1,300
Shoes

 

Kshs. 1,000
Socks



Kshs.    100
Total



Kshs. 2,400

Thank you very much for Christmas donations and school fees for the whole year. May God bless you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mama Lucy Odipo.

